
 

WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
 

    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 
 

February 4th, 2024 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 

Morning Worship 10:45 AM 

 

“looking unto Jesus, the author and finisher of our faith,  

who for the joy that was set before Him  

endured the cross, despising the shame, and has sat down  

at the right hand of the throne of God. 
 

Hebrews 12:2 - NKJV 
***************** 

 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

 

SCRIPTURE READING            Hebrews 11:32-12:3 

 

PRAYER 

 

CHOIR 

 

HIGHLIGHTS OF WINTER RETREAT 

 

MESSAGE                                  “When Our Faith Is Tested” 

 

COMMUNION HYMN #355   “Trusting Jesus” 

 

COMMUNION 

 

BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 

 

 

 

 



Happy Birthday To: Today Rick Aldridge, Carol Travers;  

2/9 Cameron Reese 
 

 

Today’s altar flowers were given by Wayne and Fran Bell in loving 

memory of their daughter, Jennifer. 
 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK:     

Today  2:30 Windsor House Nursing Home Ministry 

                     (Some regular helpers are unavailable so help is welcome) 

            5:00  AWANA - it’s “Double Buck Night!” 
 

   Mon.   5:30 TOPS (Taking Off Pounds Sensibly) 

            6:00 – 8:00 Basketball Outreach (high school & college age)   
 

Tues.   6:30 Girls Discipleship Group (5th- 8th grade) 
 

Wed.   9:00 AM and 7:00 PM Bible Study & Prayer Time 

            5:45 Elder Meeting               
 

Thu.    6:00 Girl’s Night Out - Please sign up if you plan to attend 

            6:00 – 8:00 Basketball Outreach (for age 30 and over) 
 
 

Sat.      8:00 AM Men’s Bible Study 
          

 
 
 

 

Coming Up: 
 

March 2ndAnnual Congregation Meeting (dinner and election of officers)            

• As part of our meeting, each ministry of our church provides updates 

and highlights of God’s work throughout the past year. 

• God is doing great things through ministries of our church. Please pray 

for His direction as we prepare to continue serving Him! 

• Nominations are being sought for candidates who can be elected as 

church officers next year. Please let us know of any recommendations. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

A big 

Thank You  
 

to Alan & 

Leigh Toot for 

their leadership  

and to 

everyone else 

who helped 

make this year’s 

Winter Retreat 

a great success! 


